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Monday 8th November 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you had a lovely weekend and managed to enjoy some time 

together. We have some important diary dates on this week’s 

newsletter, be sure to read until the very end! 

 

The Sound Train never stops in Octopus room 

In our first week back after half-term we recapped all of the sounds we 

learned last term. We sat on Barry Ball, played with Laila Lollipop’s 

Leaves in the tray and even Splashed about in huge puddles like Sam 

Snake. On Friday we made some firework pictures and discussed how 

to keep safe during bonfire night. This week we are looking at letters 

that make the sound ‘F’ and ‘V’. 

 

Groups  

You may have seen our recent Facebook post about the importance of 

children interacting and playing with other children their own age. Children 

learn so much through social interaction and we love providing a happy 

and fun environment for your child to do this. Come along to one of our 

free groups. Call 0151 639 8923 for more 

information and to book on!  

 

Supper and stories 

We have our wonderful supper and stories 

event coming soon! If you are out of our 

school, please call the office to book on. If 

your child attends our school, please speak 

to your child’s room leader about attending.  

 

Primary School Admissions 

Parents can apply online for a primary school place at 

https://www.wirral.gov.uk/school-admissions. This system closes on 

Saturday 15th January 2022 so please make sure you have applied 

before this date. Many of our local primary schools will be pleased to 

offer visits and ‘look arounds’ if you haven’t yet made your mind up. 

Please contact them directly if you’d like to know more, we’re sure they’d love to meet you. 
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Leasowe’s Book Wish List – There’s still time to support us! 

Huge thanks to those of you who have already ‘bought us a 

book’, we do appreciate it! As you may be aware, we’ve 

partnered with an independent book seller called ‘A New 

Chapter Books’ who specialise in diverse and representative 

books. Castleway received over 30 fabulous books from 

generous members of their school community and we’d like to 

ask our community if they’d be able to help us increase our 

range of quality books for our children to enjoy. Don’t forget to ask 

your friends if they’d like to donate a book to our school too! If you’d like to buy us a book, or if 

you’re asking a friend too, please follow this link: https://bit.ly/TeamLNSBookWishList.  

 

The Unity Federation 

As you know, we’re one of the founding schools of The Unity Federation. If you’d like 

to know more about what’s happening over at Castleway, you can read the latest 

update here: https://bit.ly/Castleway051121. 

 

Dates for your Diaries: 

 

When? What? Who? How Much? 

Friday 19th November 

All day 

Children in need 

(Children can dress up 

on this day) 

All Children’s Rooms 
Donation to 

Children in Need 

Wednesday 24th 

November 

3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Supper & Stories  

(inc. PJ day for Ronald 

McDonald House) 

All Children’s Rooms 

(and Parents) 

Donation to 

Ronald McDonald 

House 

Friday 10th December 

9:30am – 10:30am 

Forest Friday Christmas 

Special 

Commissioned Services 

Team Families 
No Charge 

Friday 10th December 

All Day 

Christmas Jumper Day 

(Save the Children) 
All Children’s Rooms 

Donation to Save 

the Children 

Wednesday 15th 

December 

All Day 

Christmas Parties All Children’s Rooms 
£2 (£1 for book, £1 

for food) 

Thursday 16th December 

9:30am – 10:45am 
Christmas Party 

Commissioned Services 

Team Families 

£2 (£1 for book, £1 

for food) 

Friday 17th December 

9:30am – 10:30am 

Forest Friday Christmas 

Special 

Commissioned Services 

Team Families 
No Charge 

*Please note to ensure as many people can attend Forest Friday’s Christmas event as possible, 

families will only be able to book onto one of the dates above 

 

And as always, thank you for your continued help and support. If you have any questions, 

comments, concerns or have some good news to share, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Executive Headteacher 
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